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CHILDCARE DURING SPRING BREAK 2010 

 
Date: 

April 2, 2010 
 

Subtopic(s): 
Childcare 

 This procedure can 
now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform staff that participants, 
with school age children, who were unable to make alternate 
childcare arrangements for the period when public schools were 
closed for spring break (March 29-April 6, 2010) should be excused 
from their work assignments. 

  
 While some parents/guardians made arrangements for the period 

when school was closed, not all may have been able to do so. The 
Human Resources Administration (HRA) must allow excused 
absences for those participants who were unable to report to their 
assignment during the spring break because he/she could not make 
alternate childcare arrangements for children age 5 through 12 or 
under the age of 19 with special needs.   
 

 Effective Immediately 
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